
Welcome to our February Newsletter 

February Focus Is On Giving
The month of February is often known as the

month of Love. 
A time to celebrate  love.

We can do this  in many ways including giving time
to others.

A precious and priceless  action.
This month we are showcasing how we  give back

via our Volunteer Programme. 

HEY, YOU!



Our bank of volunteers help us to
give back to communities that
otherwise may not be able to

access our services. 
Our volunteers also have opportunities
to develop their own skills and build on
career progression via work experience



enquiries@secretangelspa.co.uk

01582 536 064

February Focus on Giving Back
To access our voluntary services OR to be a part of the

volunteering team do contact us for further information 


